
If a hazardous material release occurs at Vale’s  Port Colborne Refinery, area residents will hear  Vale’s 
emergency signal – repeated air horn blasts followed by 5 seconds of silence,  
be sure to ACT accordingly:. Be sure to ACT accordingly.

Do not use the telephone unless you require immediate emergency assistance. Stay tuned to local 
media for information updates and remain inside until an “all clear message” is broadcast and the 
air horn has stopped.

Vale tests its air horn, every Friday at 12:30 pm to enhance system maintenance requirements.  
If you hear the horn at this time, please remember it is simply a regular test of our emergency 
system.

Always go indoors

Close all doors and windows

Turn off furnace, air conditioners or other air intakes

How to ACT in an emergency.


